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Lisa Cataldi

From: MaryAnn Iannuccillo <maiannuccillo@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 2:58 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: STRONGLY OPPOSE BILLS H7884, H7727, H7781, H7873

As a mom of a trans daughter, I strongly oppose bills H7884, H7727 and H7781. 
Health issues must be decided individually with the person, their doctor and their families not by the 
government. 
 
Censoring and banning have no place in our country.  All people have the right to be 
themselves.  Please ensure that all people feel included and accepted in their communities and in 
their school.   
 
Please represent ALL people. 
Thank you! 
 
MaryAnn Iannuccillo 


